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EMPLOYEE AND LABOR RELATIONS GROUP 
Washington, DC 20260 

November 3, 1972 

Mr. Richard I •. Wevodau 
Administrative Aide, Maintenance Craft 
American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO 
817 - 14th Street, N. w. 
Washington, D. C. 20005 

Re: Raymond Hoefer 

Dear Mr. Wevodau: 

Ft. Lauderdale, FL . 
A-S-1575/A-367 
APWU 11654 

On October 27, 1972, we met with you to discuss the 
above captioned grievance, at the fourth step of our 
contractual grievance procedure. 

A review of the material' submitted at the fourth step 
meeting indicates that the installation of new locks 
on apartment-type receptacles is work which is properly 
under the maintenance craft. Since there was no showing 
in this file that this work is specifically included in 
the job description of the supervisors performing it, 
it is our decision that for all future apartment-type 
installations at the Fort Lauderdale, Florida Post 
Office, the work of lock installation shall be done by 
a member of the maintenance craft. 




